FONDATION SAINT DOMINIQUE SAVIO

Working for a Peaceful and Just World for Human Dignity

Kimironko Sector, Gasabo District
Promise House Building 3 Floor

Road KG 11 Av.Kigali City
P.O.BOX: 4538 Kigali- Rwanda
E-mail: fsds8@yahoo.ca
Website: www.fsds.org.rw
Tel.: +250 788564259

Kigali, 16th November 2015.

H.E. Ban Ki-Moon Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA

Subject: FSDS-Commitment Letter for Non-Business Organization

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that FOUNDATION ST DOMINIQUE SAVIO (FSDS) supports the ten principles of the
UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this commitment,
we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of
this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s): FSDS as a Non-
Business Organization, we wish to engage and participate in Sustainable Development Goals especially goal 4,
related to the Quality of Education by integrating the principles for responsible management education; SDG 13,
climate action by improving well-being of refugees ‘camps through Environmental Community Based Initiatives
(ECOBI), SDG 16 related to Peace, Justice and strong Institutions by tackling corruption and promoting governance
and peace media in Great Lakes Region of Africa and SDG 14, partnership for the Goals to create partner to achieve
great impact. All of these engagements are reflecting the FSDS’s vision, goals and objectives as well as its key
sectors of intervention.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication
on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the implementation of the ten principles
and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit
to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the
Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,

Patrice NSENGIYUMVA
FSDS Country Director
& Legal Representative




